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Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

Re: King I & II Mine RN8
1 message

Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us> Fri, Jun 24, 2022 at 11:01 AM
To: Tom Bird <tom@haygulchservices.com>

Thank you Tom,

The proposed decision date for RN8 is extended until July 28, 2022.

Janet Binns 
Environmental Protection Specialist III 
Active Mines Program 
Mobile phone: 720-688-0626

P 303.866.3567 ext 8107 | F 303.832.8106
Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing Address: 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
janet.binns@state.co.us | https://drms.colorado.gov

On Fri, Jun 24, 2022 at 10:56 AM Tom Bird <tom@haygulchservices.com> wrote: 
Hi Janet,
Please extend the decision date for permit renewal RN08 to July 28, 2022.
Thanks, 
Tom Bird
Sarah Vance 
 
 
On Fri, Jun 24, 2022, 10:32 AM Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us> wrote: 

Hello Sarah and Tom,
 
I am noticing that the proposed decision date for King I & II MIne RN8 is quickly
approaching on June 28, 2022.  The Division sent a short adequacy letter to GCC Energy,
LLC on May 31, 2022.  We have not yet received adequacy responses from GCC Energy.  The
Division will need adequate time to review GCC's responses, and complete a findings
document.  Please request an extension of the proposed decision date to allow for the
Division's review and findings.
 
Thank you,
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